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TERM 3 EXECUTIVE STRUCTURE 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
This week I have been advised that Mr Moth’s secondment with School Infrastructure NSW will 
continue into Term 3 until recruitment actions for the position are completed. 
 
Recently Mr Moth has spent increased time at school, engaging with some classes and reconnecting 
with staff. He advises that he is looking forward to returning. 
 
The school’s current executive structure will remain in place until further notice. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Luke Hogan 
Principal (Relieving) 
17 June 2021 


